
To RI House Corporations,  
 
I strongly support H7353 and would like to see it become law in RI.  
H7353 requests that Rhode Island Energy submit a proposal for new multi-year 
electric vehicle programming to the Public Utilities Commission.  
Given that transportation is the largest source of Greenhouse Gas (GHG) 
emissions in Rhode Island, RIE’s EV programming will be a key piece of Rhode 
Island’s approach to meeting the emissions reduction mandate of the Act on 
Climate. Recognizing this important role, many have worked across the RI 
Government and Industry to ensure key elements of RIE EV programs include 
results adequate for emissions reduction.  

 

Key elements of the bill include... 

 

1. Make Ready and EV Charging Station Incentives in All Segments, with 
greater incentives for low-income individuals  

2. Include Off-Peak Charging Rebates That Account for All Benefits  
3. Programs for Pole-Mounted Chargers  

 
Please bring H7353 to a vote and let's get this critical bill into law. The vast 
majority of RI citizens expect quicker actions approved by our State Government 
to help lower GHG emissions now.  
 
Regards,  
George Voutes 
Bristol, RI 02806 
 

https://webserver.rilegislature.gov/BillText/BillText24/HouseText24/H7353.pdf

